
Request for Bid 
Skyline Community Field Synthetic Turf Replacement 

 
 
The City of Sammamish is soliciting bid proposals from contractors experienced in the installation of 
outdoor athletic facilities for the Skyline Community Field Synthetic Turf Replacement at Skyline High 
School.  The work includes, but is not limited to the removal and replacement of the multi-purpose 
synthetic turf field surface and miscellaneous associated improvements including wash water irrigation 
system, and chain link fencing modifications.  
 
Sealed bid proposals, plainly marked “City of Sammamish Skyline Community Field Synthetic Turf 
Replacement” on the outside of the mailing envelope, addressed to the City of Sammamish, 801 228th 
Avenue SE, Sammamish, WA 98075, will be accepted until 3:00pm on Wednesday, March 9, 2017. Bid 
proposals may also be hand-delivered in person to the main desk on the first floor of City Hall by the 
required date and time. Proposals delivered after the posted deadline will not be considered for 
selection. No faxed, telephone or emailed proposals will be accepted. 
 
A non-mandatory, informational site visit will be conducted on Thursday, February 23, 2017 at 10:00am 
at the project site located at 1122 228th Avenue SE, in the City of Sammamish. All interested parties shall 
meet at the tennis courts, to be escorted to the project site.  Attendance is recommended and any 
questions will be answered at that time. The purpose of this meeting is to provide interested contractors 
with any background information which may be beneficial in preparing a bid proposal. 
 
Bid documents can be obtained, free of charge, by going to http://bxwa.com and clicking on Posted 
Projects, Public Works, City of Sammamish and projects bidding. 
 
Questions about this proposal can be directed in writing to Shelby Upton, Associate Park Planner at 
supton@sammamish.us  
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